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Student Behavior and Expectations at Athletic Events Bethel Athletics

Bethel Athletics is proud to welcome the students of Bethel Elementary, Middle and High Schools to all the outstanding athletic competitions the high school offers. These events are fun and exciting for all individuals. The attendance of the entire student body of Bethel is encouraged for all sporting events. It is important that we all work to ensure a safe environment for all sporting events held in our school and when visiting other schools. 
We ask that all students abide by the following expectations while attending all athletic events at the high school:
1. Students should be seated in designated student seating areas while games are taking place and at halftime unless you are at the concession stand or using the restroom.
2. Separate games are not to be played in the end zones, on the track, cafeteria, in the hallways or beside the concession stand in the grass area. Do not bring balls or toys from home to athletic events.
3. Respect for our country should be shown during the playing and singing of the National Anthem. Students are asked to remove hats and stand respectfully facing the flag.
4. Good sportsmanship should be displayed at all times. Students are also reminded that all school rules (including disciplinary consequences) apply at all after school events.
The Bethel High School Athletic Department and Administration thanks all students and parents in advance for their cooperation and compliance with the expectations presented in this letter. We look forward to having you at the games to cheer on the Bees and help them bring home a victory!

Sincerely,

Mr. Mike Coots, Bethel High School Athletic Director
Mr. Barrett Swope, Bethel High School Principal
Mr. Tim Zigler, Bethel Middle School Principal
Ms. Mary Roll, Bethel Elementary Principal
Ms. Jodi Petty, Bethel Elementary Principal
